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We had a wonderful end to the 2022/23 school year! Students celebrated the last day of school
with an in school carnival. Grade level teams chose old carnival games to set up, we had a
bounce house from Parks & Rec, and the kids had a blast! We look forward to having an in
school carnival again next year! A huge thanks to our parents and community members who
volunteered during our carnival.

We had a great staff recognition luncheon on the teachers last day. The food trucks were
something fun and different to look forward to!

We are hosting Summer School again this year. We have 34 students who will be attending.
Literacy will be the main focus and teachers will be using Really Great Reading’s Science of
Reading Summer School Program. This will be an extension of the small group work students
have received throughout the school year.

We’ve been working hard to prepare for next school year already. Handbooks have been revised,
supply list updated, Professional Development Schedule is drafted, and orders have been
approved.



